
 

 

With government and health officials encouraging us to practice social distancing amid the 

Coronavirus pandemic, we would like to inform some, and remind others of common Tax Office 

transactions that can be performed without visiting one of our offices. 

Need a new registration sticker? You can renew your auto registration online at Texas.gov, or 

you can mail your registration renewal to our office. Mail-in renewals will be processed in less 

than two weeks. Renewing online provides the added benefits of receiving a $1.00 discount and 

the ability to track your sticker at https://www.txdmv.gov/track. Please allow approximately 15 

days to receive your sticker when renewing online.  

Also, you can pay your property taxes at www.fortbendcountytx.gov/services/paypropertytaxes. 

Search for the property by owner name, property address, or account number and either make a 

one-time payment or schedule future payments. We accept all major credit and debit cards with a 

transaction fee applied. There is no additional fee if you pay by electronic check. 

Of course, some transactions are best processed in person, and we are ready to assist you with 

excellent customer service. Our offices are taking the extra precautions recommended to reduce 

the risk of spreading the virus amongst our customers and staff. If you have any questions, please 

call us at 281-341-3710. 

 

Carrie Surratt, PCC, CTOP 
County Tax Assessor/Collector 

Fort Bend County, Texas 
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